Sunshine Coast
Council

NOTICE OF MOTION

SUBMITTED BY COUNCILLOR: Rick Baberowski
COUNCIL MEETING: Ordinary 27 March 2014

| hereby notify of my intention to move the following motion at the
Ordinary Meeting to take place on Thursday 27 March 2014:

That Council request the Chief Executive Officer to prepare a report for
consideration at the April Ordinary Meeting that addresses a proposal
received from a private company to fund a commuter van pooling trial for
commuters travelling from the Sunshine Coast to Brisbane, utilising funds
from the Public Transport Levy. The report is to address the feasibility of
the proposal and identify risks, including procurement matters and general
compliance with council policies.

To all Councillors and Executive Directors

| hereby notify that Cr Baberowski intends to move the motion as shown
above at the Ordinary Meeting to be held on 27 March 2014.
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